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1. Key points and Summary 
 
1.1 Each year the Standards Committee needs to agree its work programme and 
how to implement it.  Due to the success of last years work programme and the 
imminent changes to the standards regime it is suggested that the work programme 
and plans to implement it are retained from last year. 
 

2. Introduction 
 
2.1 The Standards Committee agreed the Outline Work Programme at its meeting 
of 11 March 2010 and the Working Group consisting of Cllr Stocks, Peter Dalzell, Mike 
Branch and Anthony Butler met to discuss how the work programme could be 
implemented. 
 
2.2 The ideas of the Working Group for the implementation of the Work Programme 
were produced to the Standards Committee at its meeting of 3 June 2010 and it 
accepted the proposals made by the Working Group without amendment. 
 
2.3   Members are asked to consider whether they wish to continue with last year’s 
work programme or it they would like changes to it.  If they do require changes 
members are also asked whether they would wish to do this as a whole committee or 
for a working party to be created to consider what the work programme should be and 
report back. 
 

3. Proposals 
 
Last year’s Standards Committee Work Programme is shown at Annex A. 

 
Anthony Butler 
Monitoring Officer 
 

 


